THE MERRITT FUND

Providing Assistance to Librarians
Facing Discrimination or
Defending Intellectual Freedom

About the Merritt Fund

The LeRoy C. Merritt Humanitarian Fund was established in 1970 as a special trust in memory of Dr. LeRoy C. Merritt. It is devoted to the support, maintenance, medical care, and welfare of librarians who are:

- Denied employment rights or discriminated against on the basis of gender, sexual orientation, race, color, creed, religion, age, disability, or place of national origin; or
- Denied employment rights because of defense of intellectual freedom; that is, threatened with loss of employment or discharged because of their stand for the cause of intellectual freedom, including promotion of freedom of the press, freedom of speech, the freedom of librarians to select items for their collections from all the world's written and recorded information, and defense of privacy rights.

QUESTIONS? Email merrittfund@ala.org.

APPLYING FOR ASSISTANCE FROM THE MERRITT FIND

Applications are available online at www.MerrittFund.org

Grants from the Merritt Fund are absolutely confidential. No restriction is made on how the recipient may use the money.

THE MERRITT FUND

Providing Assistance to Librarians Facing Discrimination or **Defending Intellectual Freedom**

STAND WITH LIBRARIANS IN THEIR TIME OF NEED. DONATE TO THE MERRITT FUND.

Donate online or return this form along with your donation to help librarians in need.



The Merritt Fund, 225 Michigan Ave, Suite 1300, Chicago, IL 60601



800-545-2433 x4226 www.merrittfund.org

YES, I WOULD LIKE TO SUPPORT THE WORK OF THE MERRITT FUND!

Name:
Address:
City/State/Zip:
Email:
PAYMENT OPTIONS
\square enclosed is my check (payable to the Merritt Fund)
or -
please charge my:
\square Visa \square MasterCard \square American Express \square Discover
Card number:
Expiration date:
Name on card-

Note: The Merritt Fund is supported solely by donations and contributions from concerned groups and individuals. Contributions to the Merritt Fund are not taxexempt, because they are used to give direct aid to individuals without reference to Internal Revenue Service requirements regarding tax-exempt organizations. Hence, contributions do not qualify as personal tax deductions for donors.